
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 21, 2020 

 

Based on guidance received from OSSE this morning, Educare DC will remain closed for 

families, children, and staff through May 29th.  Members of our team including your family 

engagements specialist and your child’s teacher should be in regular contact with you, but please 

let Mr. Truesdale or Ms. White know if you have other questions or needs. 

 

Remember that our Diaper Bank distribution is open at Educare DC Tues/Thurs from 10am to 2 

pm, and we encourage you to come by for diapers, wipes, or pull ups.  The distribution is all 

through careful physical distancing and in a “grab & go” setup, so that you can take what you 

need safely.  If you have other needs including food or counseling supports, please let one of us 

or your Family Engagement Specialist know as soon as possible so that we can help to get what 

you need.   

 

We hope you are staying healthy and safe. 

 

Sincerely,  

Educare Management Team  

 

 

  


